
 
 

When should I make my testing appointment? 

 

If using the driving school car for your test, the decision will be made between yourself and 

Martin. When this decision has been made, students are encouraged to book their test – 

remembering that there can be a waiting time before a spot is suitable to both the student 

and the instructor.  As a general rule, Vic Roads conduct test drives from Monday to Friday 

at: 8.30am, 9.30am, 10.30am, 1.00pm, 2.00pm & 3.00pm  

 

RTA NSW has specified testing days, usually Tuesday and Thursday with times set depending 

on demand, including 9.15am, 10.00am,11.00am and 11.45am.  

 

REMEMBER If you would like to use the Driving School vehicle for your test, please book your 

session with Martin prior to confirming your test time to ensure the vehicle is free. 


